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In our efforts to align the Court’s BNC noticing procedures with the BNC Appropriate Use Policy 
established by the Administrative Office and to ensure fiscal oversight and cost-efficiency, 
certain CM/ECF docket events will no longer be available for noticing. The court will notice 
bankruptcy case-related documents that are the court’s responsibility to notice as required by 
the Federal and Local Rules.

Effective October 21, 2024, CM/ECF Trustee docket events that previously provided BNC notice 
by the Court will be discontinued. These events may include but not be limited to: 

• Motions (e.g., motions to dismiss or convert the case)
• Objections (e.g., objection to claim or objection to confirmation)
• Certain Notices (e.g., trustee’s notice of proposed abandonment of property)

This change may primarily impact Trustees and their counsel who have previously utilized CM/
ECF to notice these documents the past.

The Court will continue to monitor its noticing procedures and the use of BNC to ensure 
compliance with regulatory requirements and maintain cost-effectiveness. 


